02/03/2015

Yale Clinic

Sunday from 12 to 2. 87 booked so far. We expect it to be a success.

Memoli Clinic for 5/6 and 7s

Confirmed to be booked. Probably mid-March. No charge to NBR players.

Registration Update

Currently at 290.

Annual President's Meeting recap

Villa Capri.

Attended by Andy and Joe.

Went over rule changes.

Andy spoke about the Cal Ripken summer program and received "Cal Ripken Volunteer of the Year" award.

Charter & Insurance Renewal

Joe handled. Information is online.

Waivers

Waivers have been taken care of.

Running batting order.

Separate divisions for 10, 11, 12.

Sponsor Drive

Joe has been contacting last year's sponsors. Sponsors have been receptive.

Should be locked up by end of February.

Xtreme Tryouts?

Still undetermined when/if these will take place.

Open Positions

Dusty will be retiring due to taking a job in Boston. He may be able to handle spring scheduling if needed.

Discussion about who can replace Dusty.

Turf Time

Nice feedback from people using the turf. May get town turf time before regular fields are open.

Dick's Sponsorship

All but done except for two checks outstanding.

Dick's day is set and date/time is on the website.

Treasurer Update

\$30,099.74 net income in January.

Equipment orders are upcoming.

Discussion about getting new rakes.

1099s were distributed. (Approximately 14 total)

Emphasis on documenting cash payouts to umpires from coaches.

Discussion about being charged for porta-potties through November though we had them removed in October.

Around the room

Discussion about use of pitching machines in 7 and 8 division.